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Welcome Campers to Summer 2019! Camp helps make us who we are, through the discovery of 

new places, meeting new friends and experiencing the thrill of learning something new. Each year 

we are grateful for the tremendous talents and gifts that are available to us from Valwood teachers, 

volunteers and community friends. We look forward to having you join us this summer!  Valwood 

Summer Camps offer a variety of summer programs for children pre-K through 12th grade. We 

have half-day and full-day camp options.  

 

Registration  

To register for camps, please use the link below to submit your form and pay the registration fees. 

Campers are not registered unless the form is submitted and fees are paid online. Thank you and 

please contact Courtney Matthews or Becky Wetherington at 229-242-8491 if you have any camp 

questions.  

 

Registration link: https://payit.nelnet.net/form/E73mcqwX  

 

Cancellations, Refunds and Changes  

Please understand that we have the right to cancel a camp due to low enrollment. Camps are      

typically canceled two weeks prior to the specific camp start date and the full camp amount will be 

refunded. If a camper is changing from a camp that costs less than the original selection the        

difference will not be refunded. Cancellations made after May 24, 2019 will not be            

refunded unless the camp is canceled due to insufficient enrollment.  

 

Photographs  

Unless we have a written letter to the contrary, Valwood will assume that any picture taken of 

campers may be used in the Valwood School or Valwood Summer Camp program, publications or 

website.  

 

Weather  

Valwood School reserves the right to cancel a portion of camp without issuing a refund due to      

extreme weather conditions, power outages and any other unforeseen situation that compromises 

the safety of the campers and staff. These decisions will be made with careful consideration and in 

consultation with the Head of School. Notices of closure will be posted on The Valwood School   

Facebook page and on The Valwood School website.  

WELCOME AND THANK YO U FOR CHOOSING VALWOOD SUMMER CAMPS  

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/E73mcqwX
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